
Constable Nick McLean will be 

here FRIDAY Feb. 21st at 1:00 PM 

to talk to us about ongoing scams 

of which to be aware.  

Presentation includes taking a proactive approach to 

cybercrime, ways to prevent becoming a victim and 

what to look for. 

There will be a short break with 

coffee and muffins served then 

    2:00—3:00 PM  

  BOARD PRESENTATION  

about ASSUMPTION of LEASE 

 (during the course of a sale) 


